
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Potential Stakeholder and Interested Parties 
 
Re: Spadra Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency – Notice of Public Meeting 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Spadra Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (GSA) 
will hold an initial public meeting to discuss the preparation of a Groundwater Sustainability Plan 
(GSP) for the Spadra Basin pursuant to the California Sustainable Groundwater Management Act 
of 2014 (SGMA) and to solicit public stakeholder engagement for the process.  Interested parties 
may, and are encouraged to, participate in the development and implementation of the GSP by 
attending this initial meeting and becoming involved in the advisory committee that will be formed 
in relation to the preparation of the GSP.  That advisory committee will meet periodically as the 
development of the GSP proceeds.  
 
BACKGROUND 
The SGMA requires the formation of GSAs to oversee California’s groundwater basins and to 
implement GSPs for those basins. The Walnut Valley Water District and the City of Pomona have 
formed the Spadra Basin GSA pursuant to a Memorandum of Agreement in accordance with 
SGMA to manage the Spadra Basin’s groundwater resources. The GSA is in the beginning stages 
of developing a GSP for the Spadra Basin. This is the first public meeting to kickoff stakeholder 
education and engagement for the process of developing the GSP for the Spadra Basin.    
 
MEETING INFORMATION 
Date and Time:  Monday, August 5, 2019 at 3 p.m.  
 
Location: Walnut Valley Water District Board Room - 271 South Brea Canyon Road, Walnut, CA 
91789   
 
QUESTIONS 
Please contact Brian Teuber, Administrative Officer, at bteuber@wvwd.com or Donna DiLaura, 
at ddilaura@wvwd.com, or by calling 909-595-1268. 
 
Additional information about the Spadra Basin is available online at http://spadrabasin.com 
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